May 23rd, 1932,

Mr, Sem B, Warner,
Harvard Law School,
Cembridge, Mass,

My dear Sam:

I presume this letter to
Mr., Paul C. Butcher, written on thin paper,
is only a copy; nevertheless, I am returning
it to you, having had a copy made of it for
me to keep.

Thank you very much for taking
so much trouble to examine into the desirability
of these bonds, as well as for the work you did
in examining into the desirability of the other
bonds that Mr. Butcher suggested for investment
some time ago.

I am returning my signed letter
of consent for the purchase of the bonds
suggested by the Continenteal Illinois Bank &
Trust Company and approved of by you.

Your loving,
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